
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
21st April 2023               NiJ/COm     
        

Year 8 Chester Zoo trip - Tuesday 16th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian  
 
Your son / daughter has been completing workshops delivered by Chester Zoo over the past two months 
which have been on the importance of conservation and what actions they can make to protect biodiversity. 
Included in this project is a visit to Chester Zoo and will include tours of the Zoo. It is a valuable opportunity 
for your child to understand the threats and ways in which endangered species are being protected. To extend 
their understanding of conservation, your son / daughter will be visiting Chester Zoo on Tuesday 16th May 
2023. 
 
Students will attend school and form time as normal until 8.50am after which they will be escorted onto 
coaches to make their way to Chester Zoo. We are scheduled to finish at Chester Zoo at 13:15. Students will 
arrive back at the Academy at 15:00 latest. Students will need to wear full school uniform and appropriate 
clothing based on the weather (e.g., a coat) and bring a packed lunch. Students who are entitled to a free 
packed lunch will be provided with one on the morning of the trip. There is no charge for the trip.  
 
Please confirm your child’s attendance on this trip via the MCAS app no later than Wednesday 3rd May 2023.  
 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please contact me via email 
nimmi.jobanputra@oasisoldham.org or 0161 624 9630. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely  
Mrs. N Jobanputra 
Head of Geography  
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